
To Whom It May Concern,

We are the Hunterdon Central Football Booster Club. We help organize and
fundraise everything for the football players. We would like to thank you in advance for
taking time out of your day to read this letter and consider donating to our Booster Club.
We are currently looking for donations that will help us purchase new practice
equipment and uniforms. We are a non-profit organization, and all donations will be
tax-deductible. Documents needed for tax returns will be made available upon request.

Any donation we receive will be used to cover the cost of purchasing equipment,
uniforms, team meals, the end of year banquet and much more. We are asking for your
support and hope you will be able to assist our program through a donation. Donations
of any amount or items will be accepted and appreciated.

We greatly appreciate your support and generosity to our football team. Your donation
will surely go a long way. If you have any questions please reach out to Mariela Arteaga
or Briele White at hcrhsfootballorganization@gmail.com.

You can send monetary donations to either of the following:

Venmo - @Hcfootballbooster OR a check to:

HC Football Booster Club

PO Box 2494 Flemington, NJ

Thank you,

HC Football Booster Club

Tax ID #51-061-1627


